
Challenges with Soma na Telkom data bundles 
 
From:   Director ICT, UON 
To:       All@uonbi.ac.ke 

 
 

 

Dear All, 
 
I wish to notify all staff and students whose Soma na Telkom lines have 
stopped working effective yesterday 12th January 2021 to get in touch with 
Customer Care via below contacts; 
 
1. customercare@uonbi.ac.ke OR 
2. Call 020 491 0000 
 
 
Joram Kinuthia 
For 
Director - ICT Centre 
website: ict.uonbi.ac.ke 
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